
 

PRECOLLEGE  

SCHOLARSHIP and NEED-BASED FINANCIAL GRANT  

APPLICATIONS ARE CLOSED  

March 3rd, 2023 

 

We strongly recommend that the student, and those advocating for the student, reach out to their local 
network to request assistance. Your family, employers, local arts organizations, other groups you may be 
affiliated with who may support your education. In addition, Google your county name followed by the 
phrase “Community Foundations”. Such as Sarasota Community Foundations for Sarasota County. This 
will pull a list of organizations that often have philanthropic funds available through application. You will 
need to research at each site and request their assistance.  

 


